
 
Irish Concrete Society  

 

River Barrow Bridge Site Visit 

20th of April 2018 

 

The Society is pleased to invite members to visit this seven-pier extrados bridge, currently 

under construction in New Ross, Co. Wexford. With an overall length of 887 m and two main 

spans of 230 m which are 10 m longer than the next longest concrete-only extradosed box-

girder section spans in the world. 

Further details available on BAM’s website here. 

This visit is limited to 15 people, only 1 representative per company. ICS members will get 

preference. 

Itinerary 

 Arrival at approx. 10:30 a.m.  (The Society may arrange transportation from Dublin) 

 Site induction, site visit to River Barrow Bridge, return to site offices 

 Lunch in Brandon House Hotel for 2 p.m. 

 

You must contact the Society to book  

(041) 9876466 or email office@concrete.ie 

https://www.bamppp.com/en/our-projects/n25-new-ross-bypass

